Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

May 13, 2016

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, Wisconsin

RE:

Committee Appearance Request to Apply for and Accept the Wisconsin Department of Justice Personal and Professional Breakthroughs for Law Enforcement Grant

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel Committee to discuss our request to apply for and accept a Wisconsin Department of Justice Personal and Professional Breakthroughs for Law Enforcement Grant. The grant is in the amount of \$2100, with no city match required. The Grant funds will be used for the one day Officer/Family wellness program.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/mmw

c: Lieutenant M. Pavilonis
David Brown, City Finance
Kathleen Fischer, City Finance

whill Smill

